Good afternoon, this is Mr. Parker of Western Tech with a message for our Freshmen,
Sophomores, Juniors, and their family members. | would like to share some reminders with you
as we come to the end of the seventh week of our “Continuity of Learning” plan.

For students with access to Schoology, please remember that the submission deadline is Sunday
by 11:59 pm. Additionally, in order to be responsive to Western Tech students and families
impacted by COVID-19, please keep in mind that teachers have designated one lesson as
required and one lesson as optional per course.

Finally, our virtual schedule for Week #8 May 25 — 29, 2020 has been posted to our website.
Please note that lessons for next week will be posted on Tuesday, May 26, 2020 rather than
Monday, May 25, 2020. Monday is Memorial Day and all schools and offices are closed.

As always, | hope you and your family are safe and healthy. Thank you and have a good
Memorial Day weekend.



